
 
 
 
August 7, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear 2019-2020 Discovery Middle School Student and Family, 
 
 
We are excited to continue to equip each student with an HP Chromebook in August to use 
during the 2019-20 school year. A student Chromebook will be reserved for your child with 
anticipated distribution during the first or second week of school. We will keep track of each 
student’s Chromebook serial number, and your student will use the same Chromebook for three 
years. 
 
In order for the Chromebook distribution process to run smoothly for students, we need to 
outline the steps that will be followed in order for students to be ready for class with their own 
personal Chromebooks when school starts. 
 
1. First we need parents/guardians of all students to review the full Chromebook Use 
Agreement and Guidelines provided to you in the back to school packets, this can also be found 
on our school website. 
 
2. As a parent/guardian, you will be responsible if the Chromebook is damaged or stolen. We 
will have an optional repair plan available for $25/year if you should want to purchase a repair 
plan. Information and registration for the optional repair plan can be found on the reverse side of 
this letter. 
 
We look forward to continuing to use Chromebooks in our school. Please make sure to review 
the Chromebook Use Agreement and Guidelines with your student. We appreciate your support 
as we continue our digitally-enhanced learning initiative. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elizabeth Willkom-Cunha  
Principal, 
Discovery Middle School 
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